
 

 
 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

This year we will be celebrating Awareness Week again in school. This is an enjoyable week 
in which each class learns about and celebrates some differences that some people in our 
school community may live with in their lives. It will take place from Tuesday 19th April to 
Friday 22nd April.   

We want to recognise and raise awareness of these but also develop an inclusive 
environment in which everyone is valued and respected. 

Throughout the week children will be learning about Autism, Diabetes, Dyslexia, Mental 
Health, Hearing and Sight loss and a few more.  

I have attached a list of possible online videos that staff may use if you wish to look at 
these at home also. Staff will be using and referring to these videos through our very own, 
‘Awareness Week – Virtual Classroom’. 

Kind regards 

 

Shona. Fisher 

PRINCIPAL TEACHER 

 

 

 

 


